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June 18, 2018 
 
 
H.H. SAWYER REALTY COMPANY 
P.O. BOX 7225 
PORTLAND, MAINE  04112 
 
CBL:  032 J001001 
PROPERTY:  386 FORE STREET 
 
 
Dear H. H. Sawyer Realty Company, 
 
This letter is to confirm that, at the time of re-inspection on June 1, 2018, all open violations 
found in the Fire Department’s January 24, 2018 routine inspection have been corrected at 
the above referenced property.  
 
I appreciate your cooperation and your efforts to keep Portland residents and businesses 
safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robert M. Thompson 
Division Fire Chief 
Portland Fire Department 
(207) 874-8400 
rmt@portlandmaine.gov 
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